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August brings more heat and more opportunities to save
energy! Turn off lights when they are not needed, close window
shades in mid-day, dress in light loose layers, and set indoor
thermostats at 75 degrees or higher. I'm writing this from my
79°F office with the overhead lights off and window shade
partially closed, but my office is still comfortable with plenty of
light on this hot, sunny day. For more energy conservation tips,
visit our ThinkOne website. Additional information about the
stories and events included in this newsletter are available on
the SustainVU website and Facebook page. Have a wonderful

August!

Andrea George, PhD, CHMM, Director

VU Sustainability and Environmental Management Office
(SEMO)
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Welcome back students!
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Whether you're a first-year Commodore
or are returning for your senior year,
consider packing your belongings in
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reusable totes to minimize waste during move-in. If you have
cardboard boxes, remember to break them down and toss them
into cardboard recycling dumpsters located around Branscomb,
Carmichael Towers and Morgan/Lewis. The VU Cardboard
Crew will assist first-year students with recycling their
cardboard boxes at the Commons. For more information about
recycling at Vanderbilt, visit the SustainVU website. Welcome
back to Vandy!

Composting efforts restore balance, help
campus trees thrive

The Vanderbilt campus is home to more than 7,500
trees, but did you know that Vanderbilt Plant
Operations’ grounds program has been harnessing

nature’s own processes to help trees on campus
weather the record heat this summer? Read how fallen leaves
are turned into useful compost here.

Vanderbilt’s energy conservation efforts
pay off during heat wave

Even though temperatures reached a record of 109 degrees
June 29th, the university’s total electrical consumption was only
60 megawatt-hours, 20 percent less than Vanderbilt's all-time
high usage of 72 megawatt-hours, according to Mark Petty, vice
chancellor for plant operations. In addition, the university
campus maintained a reserve of almost 1,000 tons of chilled
water capacity in its system. These important improvements are
thanks to the long-term energy conservation efforts of
Vanderbilt administration as well as the ready response of
Vanderbilt employees. Read the full story here.

Save money, stay healthy with the EPA’s
energy reducing tips

((ED ST4q With summer in full swing and air
oW fq,.. 9
3,' % conditioners blasting, it's important to
2 E keep your health and the environment in
(e} ) ) .
?-% : mind. The U.S. Environmental Protection
S O
), < .
4y Pno"‘"c' Agency recently released its list of 15 Hot

Tips for a Cool Summer both at home
and at work. The list includes ways to save money, reduce
energy usage, remain healthy, and protect the environment
while enjoying all that summer has to offer. Read more...

“So Practical, It's Radical” college video
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The Rainforest Alliance
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campus that is “So

Practical, It's Radical”. Are you active in the recycling program
or did you help start Vanderbilt's community garden? Were you
an Eco-Dore last year? What innovations have you initiated or
been involved in implementing? Grab your videocameras,
iPhones, or other filming devices and submit a short video
about what you're doing to make your campus more
sustainable! Exciting prizes are being offered and winning
videos will also be featured on the Rainforest Alliance website.

Submissions are due by October 28, 2012. Find out more here.
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For more information on any of these stories, events and more,

visit the SustainVU website at www.vanderbilt.edu/sustainvu or

contact the Sustainability and Environmental Management
Office at sustainvu@vanderbilt.edu or (615) 322-2057.




